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Company. This involved the use of the service bureau's license and
the error notices received by the licensee were forwarded to Bechtel
and processed as above.

Bechtel has not used the NUPIPE program on any nuclear project.

If further information is required, please contact me at (301) 417-
3777,

Very truly yours,
BQQHTEL POWER CORPORATION

z%’é A

J. AV btatton }
Manager of Quality Services
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